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May Newsletter
Welcome back, we hope you have all had a lovely Easter break and that you are all looking forward to the first of our summer term!
With the weather hopefully changing and the sun starting to shine, please ensure your children are wearing sun cream before sending your child in, if your child is in for the full day, please can you send in a named bottled of sun cream for us to re-apply, please put it in your child’s bag. There is also a permission slip for you to sign so we can re-apply. If your child is in for the full day and they don’t have sun cream in their bag for us to re-apply, then they will have to stay inside.
We are also looking at arranging a summer trip, so if you have any suggestions on where you would like to go, please email me (Nicki) and I will see what the majority would like.
Wheelathon 9th June-13th June
This year our wheelathon will take place commencing the week of Monday 9th June, please bring in a wheeled item for your child to walk with or ride on. We will send home sponsor sheets separately, and as always, the child who raises the most sponsor money, will win a prize!  The children really enjoy this activity, and it is also a brilliant opportunity for us to talk to the children about staying safe on their bikes, and how exercise makes us healthy!
Pre-School PE sessions
To begin helping the pre-school children to get ready for their transition to school, we will start our pre-school PE sessions this half term. To begin with, this will involve the children taking off their own shoes and socks, taking part in a PE session and then putting their own shoes and socks back on. 
Parking
I know I have sent emails regarding the ongoing issue we are experiencing with parking outside the school, particularly on the Keep Clear markings and zigzag lines. This is a significant concern, as it poses a serious risk to the safety of both children and parents during drop-off and pick-up times.
We kindly ask that you do not park in these areas, in order to help ensure the safety of all members of our school community.
Parents parking in the Yellow Keep Clear markings and zigzag lines will be spoken to.
Dates for your diary
9th- 13th June- Wheelathon week
23rd May- Last day of term
26th-30th May – Half term break (Setting closed)
2nd June- Return to Setting	
Thank you as always for your continued support.
Nicki, Georgina, Sarah, Hannah, Colleen and Natalie
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